
We will start sending reading books home with the
children the week commencing 25th September.
This will be when we begin teaching formal phonics
lessons, after we have completed all assessments.
The Reception Baseline Assessment is a statutory
task-based Government assessment that captures
children’s attainment in Literacy, Communication &
Language and Mathematics.

Welcome all families - old and new - to the Early
Years at Loose Primary School.
The children are settling beautifully already and we
are all very proud of the fab start they have made. 
Thank you for all of your support with making this
transition to Loose Primary School as successful as
possible for them, especially for trusting us with this
big new step in their lives.

Thank you for being prompt with drop-offs & pick-
ups; it really helps the children to settle quickly.
Please be mindful that next week will be a lot busier
with double the amount of adults at the classroom
doors and it will take longer for us to dismiss the
children whilst we still get to know all your faces!

We were delighted to share our recent
Ofsted report with parents this week.
The Early Years were judged by the
inspectors as ‘Outstanding’ and we are
extremely proud of this achievement.

A WELCOME MESSAGE
FROM US TO YOU

PLEASE REMEMBER:

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP
OFSTED

HOME READING BOOKS

September 2023

Send your child with a water bottle to
school everyday. These should be filled
with water, not juice or squash.

Send a pair or named wellies in to school
- we will be going outside in all types of
weather.

Children should have a flat-style book
bag - no rucksacks please as they do
not fit on the pegs.

SPEAKING TO STAFF
We are always here if you have any
questions or concerns.
if the discussion is of a non-urgent
matter, pleae wait until the end of the
day - as you can see, we are extremely
busy in the mornings ensuring that the
children get the attention that they
need to settle into school for the day.


